AEC COVID-19 UPDATE

April Fri, 2020 Published In Newsletters



Greetings from AEC Headquarters in Paragould, Arkansas. During these unusual times resulting from the Coronavirus, I wanted you to know that the Team at Allen stands ready to assist you in any way possible within our capabilities. We value your friendship and connection to Allen Engineering as well as your business. Now is the time for us all to come together and care for each other. And, that is what we stand ready to do for you here at AEC.

A few updates on our company's operations as it relates to COVID-19:

- Our factory is fully operational and our whole Paragould based team is in place as we follow the directives from the Governor of Arkansas.
- Our field sales and service team is now making limited and essential customers and job sites visits as allowed by the respective Governors and local authorities.
- We are taking all the necessary precautions and implementing all recommended practices by our local and state authorities as it relates to COVID-19 in our offices and on the factory floor.
- We have launched several specials in the last 30 days in the spirit of making our equipment more affordable and accessible to both dealers and contractors. Please be sure to ask about our current specials when you contact us for any reason.

As always, please don't hesitate to contact me with any of your questions or concerns. You can reach me at info@alleneng.com.

Sincerely,

Jay M. Allen President

Jay M. Allen, President and Part Owner of AEC